Sheboygan County 4-H Leaders Association
July 24, 2017
UW Extension Office

Members present: Patty Taylor, Lauren Schmitt, Amy Harrison, Reed Miller - Herman Cheerios,
Karen Konrad - Hingham Handy Helpers, Melissa Fleck, Michelle Johannimg, Skeeter DeGroff,
- Johnsonville Hustlers, Kelly Oberreich - Kettle Moraine, Mary Navis - Lakeview Badgers, Ann
Hand - Lima Lites, T.J. Detiege - Madision All Stars, Michelle Mauk - Mosel Farm and Home,
Kelly Rauch - Ourtown Orioles, Kathy Daibut - Plymouth Shamrocks, Cheri Kumrow - Scott
Pioneers, Kathy Schwartz - Spring Valley, Kandy Huiras - Town and Country, Jodi Danforth -
Willing Workers, Mal Breuning - Wilson Wildcats, Kay Keyes - County Wide.

Meeting called to order by: Cheryl Fuentes de Rehm at 7:00pm

Treasurer's Report: Motion made by Skeeter DeGroff and seconded by Patty Taylor to accept
the treasurer's report. Motion passed.

Reports: Sharron Schuran discussed the ash trees at Camp Riversite along with the frisbee golf.
Endowment Fund Committee had no recent report.

Raise the Roof Committee Skeeter DeGroff discusced the silent auction funds at this year fair
will be donated towards a new roof. She also expressed the clubs involvements raising money
for the new roof.

Staff Report was handed out.

Unfinished Business, Sandy Krahn discussed the Luigi's Pizza fundraiser, and Barb Laudolff
discussed the food booth open shifts left to work at the 4-H food stand during the fair.

New Business, Cheryl Funentes de Rehm discussed the Fall Forum Opportunity in Green lake,
November 3rd - 5th, also discussed was the nominations for 4-H Leaders Association Executive
Board, Friend of 4-H/ Meritorious Service Awards, look for forms on website.

The Meeting was adjourned at 7:36pm on motion made by Skeeter DeGroff, and seconded by
Kay Keyes. Motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kandy Huiras
Acting Secretary






